
Dear Parents/Carers

This year New Lubbesthorpe PTA are excited to be offering end of year school tea towels. These will
have your child’s own hand drawn portrait of themselves on it along with their peers. It is a great
momento for family and friends and something your child and you will treasure for many years to
come (see example below).

Your child will be drawing their self portrait over the next week so that they are ready to be sent off
as soon as possible and be back for the end of the term. The price of each tea towel is £5 or 3 for
£12.50.

If you would like to order one for your child/friends/family please complete the following details

and return it to school by Wednesday 16th June 2021. The tea towels will be delivered to the

children during the last week of school.

Please place all returned slips in a sealed envelope and return to the school office including payment.

Payment can be made using cash or cheque, cheques made payable to New Lubbesthorpe PTA.

Thank you for your continued support, the funds raised will go directly towards the school library.

New Lubbesthorpe PTA

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

School Tea Towel
(PLEASE PRINT DETAILS)
Child's Name: Class:

Quantity: Total Cost:

I enclose £______

Parent/Guardian Name:___________________________ Signed:______________________


